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IMPORTANT – Please read carefully 

Following the latest Government announcements yesterday, the current local 

restrictions and increased cases of Covid-19 in Newcastle, please see the 

following update.  

 

 

 

 

From Thursday 24th September face coverings 

should be worn by adults and those over the 

age of 12 when entering the school grounds at 

any time (unless you are medically exempt). 

This includes the playgrounds. Wherever 

possible, only 1 adult should collect your 

child. 

You are reminded that you must stay at least 

2 metres apart from other adults (who are 

not in your household) at all times. Please use 

all of the space on our large playgrounds – do 

not congregate in groups or near gates. If you 

have a dog, please wait across the street from 

the gate – staff will bring your child to you. 

We all have a continued responsibility to keep our children and 

our community safe. Thank you for your support. 
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